Lynn Van Wagnen

From: Stephanie Lesco <slesco@loraincountyhealth.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 9:25 AM

To: Lynn Van Wagnen

Subject: request for boats

Importance: High

Good morning, Lynn,

This email serves as our request for 2 boat for the Black River Area of Concern (AOC) Advisory Committee
Meeting on Wednesday, July 8. Members of the Black River AOC Advisory Committee are interested in viewing
the restoration work completed along the river. We would like to schedule the tour for either 2:00pm or
2:30pm, whichever works best with your schedule. Please confirm the tour time when you have a chance.

We have already received approval for the use of the Transportation Center for our meeting. We plan to arrive
around 11:00am, as stated in the approved permit, and the meeting portion will begin around 12:00pm.

If you have any questions, please call or email. As always, thank you for your assistance.
~Stephanie

Stephanie Lesco

Accreditation Coordinator, MRC Coordinator
Lorain County General Health District
440-322-6367 office

440-284-3263 desk

440-322-0911 fax

LorainCountyHeajth.com




